TEOFILO KISANJI UNIVERSITY

“Training for Better Life”

TO ALL STUDENTS, TEKU

The Office of the DVCAA provides the following directives
after the consideration of the trend of Students’ course
registration:

(1) Lecturers/Tutors will have to enter Classes with a lists
of registered students for each course.

(ii)  Every registered student must sign in each
Lecture/Seminar he or she attends.

(iii)  Failure to sign the attendance list will have a direct
implication towards your status as a student, please refer
to TEKU Prospectus chapter 4:1 on the Eligibility for
Examinations (for Undergraduate Students) and the
Curriculum for Continuing Education Programme=*
section 5.2.4 on the Eligibility of Examinations (for
Continuing Education students).

The implementation of these directives start effectively from
20" April 2022.

Wishing you all the best

DVCAA
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